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I would appeal that the Village of Shippon is not included in the plans for Dalton Barracks 
development 
 
It is a village and living in Cothill,  I can assure you there is no Transport Stategy to cope with the 
development proposed in this Area. 
 
 Most importantly Shippon is a Green Belt Village and not part of the land available for this 
development or within the plan origrinally  
 
Therefore I object to the new plan put forward  
 
Sincerely  
Terry Bremble  

  
  

 




